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DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY
INTERNAL REVENUE SERVICE
WASHINGTON, DC 20224

PRIVACY, GOYERNMENTAL
LIAISON AND DISCLOSURE

December 02, 2016

John Greenewald, Jr.

Dear John Greenewald, Jr.:

This is a final response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated June
24, 2016 that we received on June 27, 2016.

You asked for a copy of records, electronic or otherwise, of all emails to or from
Commissioner John Koskinen that contain the following key word: TRUMP from

11/2015 to date. Of the 44 pages located in response to your request, | am enclosing 44
pages. | am withholding 5§ pages in part and zero pages in full. We are withholding the
5 pages in part under FOIA exemption 6.

FOIA exemption 6 exempts from disclosure files that, if released, would clearly be an
unwarranted invasion of personal privacy. We base the determination to withhold on a
balancing of interests between the protection of an individual’s right to privacy and the
public’s right to access government information.

The redacted portions of each page are marked by the applicable FOIA exemptions.
This constitutes a partial denial of your request. | have enclosed Notice 393 explaining
your appeal rights.

Please note that the commissioner, as part of his daily briefings, receives emailed
summaries of published news articles, pertaining to tax administration, compiled by the
IRS and other sources. Many of these daily emails contain news articles that include
the name “Trump”. We have not provided these emails as we assume your request
was not meant to retrieve this type of email. Please let us know if this is not the case.

If you have any questions please call Tax Law Specialist, Francisca Eyetsemitan, ID #
1000591343, at 617-316-2271, or write to: Internal Revenue Service, Centralized
Processing Unit — Stop 211, P.O. Box 621506, Atlanta, GA 30362. Please refer to case
number F16179-0006.



















































































































































